

Evesham Township School District

Meland Administration Building, 25 South Maple Avenue, Marlton, NJ 08053 www.evesham.k12.nj.us (856) 983-1800 Fax # (856) 983-2939

Dr. Justin Smith, Superintendent Mr. John Recchinti, School Business Administrator Ms. Danielle T. Magulick, Director of Curriculum & Instruction Mr. Richard G. Dantinne, Jr., Director of Personnel

December 10, 2021

Dear ETSD Families.

<u>Highlights</u>: Daily Attestation Reminder; Helping One of Our Own; Vacc Clinic this Sunday at Rice, 9 am - 1 pm, and Van Zant, 2 pm - 6 pm; Community Activities/Boy Scouts.

Daily Attestation Reminder

As cases rise within our region, a friendly reminder to please continue monitoring your children for symptoms and temperature. This <u>2021-22 ETSD Student Health Assurance Form</u> each family completed in August as a Genesis Back to School form lists the symptoms. Please keep your child home if he/she is exhibiting symptoms or feels sick.

Helping One of Our Own

I'd like to loop you in on a support campaign going on now for Toby Mizrachi, a brave 5th grader in our district, who began treatment this week for B Cell Non-Hodgkin's Lymphoma. This webpage provides more information, including how to help/donate. Funds raised will help assist the Mizrachi family with medical and other costs associated with Toby's treatment.

https://www.marltonreccouncil.org/news article/show/1197404

Vacc Clinic this Sunday at Rice, 9 am - 1 pm, and Van Zant, 2 pm - 6 pm Important: Fully vaccinated individuals do NOT have to quarantine as close contacts unless showing symptoms, per NJ Dept. of Health guidance for schools.

More info: Walmart COVID Vacc Clinic flyer Dec. 12.pdf

Voluntary opportunity to help families. No appointment necessary. Open to everyone ages 5 and up, 2nd shot, 1st shot, booster. No cost, no pressure. No clinics during school hours. Spots can be reserved via the QR code in the flyer. After logging in, click "Scheduling: Schedule a service." If the pre-registration process online presents difficulties, Walmart advises to skip it and just show up. Printed copies of the forms linked in the flyer will be at Rice and Van Zant on Sunday.

Plus, awesome therapy dogs will be onsite at different times at Rice and VZ.

Also: Clinic this Monday at Harrington MS, Mt. Laurel, 2:30 pm - 6:30 pm. Please see this event flyer for more info: https://www.smore.com/j19xm



Evesham Township School District

Meland Administration Building, 25 South Maple Avenue, Marlton, NJ 08053 www.evesham.k12.nj.us (856) 983-1800 Fax # (856) 983-2939

Dr. Justin Smith, Superintendent Mr. John Recchinti, School Business Administrator Ms. Danielle T. Magulick, Director of Curriculum & Instruction Mr. Richard G. Dantinne, Jr., Director of Personnel

Community Activities/Boy Scouts

https://www.evesham.k12.nj.us/community/community activities

I am passing on this message from an ETSD parent I met recently who is involved with Boy Scout Troop 49. Special thanks to the Boy Scouts for supporting our school district by advertising on our school buses. "This Troop has weekly meetings and we camp one weekend each month, even through the winter, when we move into cabins. On our campouts, the Scouts work together to cook their own meals and learn about food safety in the outdoors, hike, practice and teach outdoor skills, and run around together <u>without electronic distractions</u>. In addition, we currently participate in community support activities (Scouting for Food, a planned project at Freedom Barks dog park in Medford, several roadside cleanups, etc.). Scouts BSA Troop 49 is open to boys and girls ages 11-17 and meets on Monday evenings at 7pm at St. Joan of Arc church. For more information or to see our calendar, visit our webpage at www.MarltonScouting.com or email us at MarltonScouting@gmail.com."

Friendly reminders from prior Updates:

- Weather-Related Information for ETSD Parents, 2021-22
- <u>ETFD Santa Neighborhood Visits Schedule</u>: helpful schedule and map showing when and where Santa will be visiting on the fire truck starting today through Dec. 20.

Sincerely,

Dr. Justin Smith

Superintendent of Schools